


NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY, AUGUST 6

 5:00 pm June Stolinski R.I.P.

- The Honrado Family

SUNDAY, AUGUST 7

  9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Concetta & Pietro Ciociola R.I.P.

- Michelina Ciociola

TUESDAY, AUGUST 9

  7:00 pm For Health & Peace - Nhiem Tran

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 10

  9:00 am Maria & Vincenzo Cristello, Giovanni,    

    Concetta & Cosmo Tavone R.I.P.

- Bettina Tavone

THURSDAY, AUGUST 11

  7:00 pm John Baptist Ung Ngo R.I.P. 

- Ngo Family

FRIDAY, AUGUST 12

9:00 am In Thanksgiving - Ngo Family

SATURDAY, AUGUST 13 

 5:00 pm Louise Atkins R.I.P. - Bev Atkins

SUNDAY, AUGUST 14

  9:00 am For Health of the Do Family

- Ngo Family

11:00 am The People of the Parish

Sick: That all who are ill may be

comforted.

Deceased: That all who have died may gain eternal

life.

Pope’s August Prayer Intention: For small

businesses - We pray for small and medium sized

businesses; in the midst of economic and social

crisis, may they find ways to continue operating,

and serving their communities.

SATURDAY, AUGUST 13 

 5:00 pm Louise Atkins R.I.P. - Bev Atkins

SUNDAY, AUGUST 14

  9:00 am For Health of the Do Family

- Ngo Family

11:00 am The People of the Parish

TUESDAY, AUGUST 16

  7:00 pm Vickey & Angelo Scotton R.I.P.

- Clara Creglia

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17

  9:00 am Assunta & Giovanni Cardelli R.I.P.

- Anne Marie

THURSDAY, AUGUST 18

  7:00 pm Rita Scarselletta R.I.P.

- Eunice Zuccaro

FRIDAY, AUGUST 19

9:00 am In Thanksgiving - Ngo Family

SATURDAY, AUGUST 20 

 5:00 pm Joseph Truz Tran R.I.P. - Tran Family

SUNDAY, AUGUST 21

  9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Ben Culotta R.I.P.

- Bessie & Jack Culotta

Please note: There will be no weekday

Masses during the following weeks:

August 22 - August 26

August 29 - September 2

Next bulletin to be published is August 20th.

The parish office will be closed

Monday, August 15 - Wednesday, August 17.



AUGUST 7, 2022

Special Collection: Canadian Missions

August 13/14

The Canadian Missions Collection supports remote

dioceses in the Northwest Territories and in

northern Alberta as well as Catholic Missions in

Canada (CMIC). CMIC fosters and extends

blessings of the Catholic faith by supporting many

missions in many regions of our country where the

population is too small, or the economic situation of

the community is too fragile for the people

themselves to support their local Church and its

ministry.

Next weekend, there will be a second collection for

Canadian Missions. Catholic Missions in Canada

and the selected dioceses in Northern Canada will

benefit from your generosity to sustain and extend

the Catholic faith to isolated, poor and hard-to reach

mission areas in our country.  Envelopes can be

found in your box set of Sunday Offering envelopes. 

If you do not use Sunday Offering envelopes, you

may pick up an envelope for this collection at the

counter in the church foyer.

Pope Francis Apologizes

to Indigenous Peoples

If you have not already watched Pope Francis’
apology, you can watch the full video here
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jroi4ATEEjU).

Weekly (July 17)........................................$2,454.00

Expenses (July 11 - July 17)......................$4,486.13

Weekly (July 24)........................................$1,866.00

Expenses (No cheques written week of Jul 18 - 24)

Weekly (July 31)........................................$2,188.65

Expenses (July 25 - July 31)......................$7,030.79

Thank you for your contribution.

Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed

After two years of COVID-19 restrictions, Catholic
Cemeteries & Funeral Services of the Archdiocese
of Toronto is once again celebrating the Annual
Mass for the Faithful Departed in-person. Taking
place on Wednesday, August 17 at 7:00 p.m.,
Masses throughout Greater Toronto Area and
Barrie will be held for the souls of the deceased
buried at our Catholic cemeteries.

For more information, contact the Central Business
Office at 416-733-8544 or 1-800-974-4619 or click
here  or by visiting their website at
https://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/news/annual-
mass-for-the-faithful-departed/.

The Annual Education Mass Returns to

the Archdiocese of Toronto

On Wednesday, August 31, at 6:30 p.m. the
Catholic Teachers’ Guild will host its Annual
Education Mass at St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica.
The Mass will be followed by dinner and a talk
given by Bishop John Boissonneau, the
Archdiocesan Vicar for Christian Education, across
the street at St. Michael’s Choir School.

The Catholic Teachers’ Guild is a lay association in
the archdiocese that aims to strengthen teachers’
vocations through formation events, study groups,
lectures and mutual fraternal support.  

This will be the first Education Mass and dinner in
two years, because of the difficulties caused by the
pandemic. The cost of the evening is $60, payable
at the door, but participants are asked to register by
clicking here or by visiting their website at
https://www.torontocatholicteachersguild.com/ann
ual-education-mass.html before Wednesday,
August 24.  Parking will be available on the evening
of. Details will be sent out by email a few days prior
to the event to those who have registered.  The
evening will be a great opportunity to worship with
other committed Catholic teachers, to build
networks and relationships with other educators,
and to enjoy a wonderful meal. All educators are
welcome to attend.

https://www.torontocatholicteachersguild.com/annual-education-mass.html
https://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/news/annual-mass-for-the-faithful-departed/
https://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/news/annual-mass-for-the-faithful-departed
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jroi4ATEEjU



